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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Russi, Tonya [Tonya.Russi@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 9:34 AM
To: D.M. Livermore (dmbasmatirice@yahoo.com)
Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; MacLeod, Carryl G; 

ACoulter@chevron.com
Subject: Chevron site 97127 (I-580 and Grant Line Road, Tracy, CA): Documentation of phone call
Attachments: 97127 ACEH DIR 10172014.pdf; 97127 ACEH email 12232014.pdf

Hi Ardi, 
 
Per our telephone conversation this morning, please find attached two Alameda County correspondence requesting 
destruction of the onsite water supply well.  Additionally, as discussed on the phone, during our meeting with Alameda 
County on February 10th from 1-3, we will discuss destruction of monitoring wells which are within the footprint of your re-
development. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tonya Russi | Senior Scientist| tonya.russi@arcadis-us.com   
 
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 101 Creekside Ridge Court, Suite 200 | Roseville, CA, 95678 
T: 916 865 3168   
Connect with us! www.arcadis-us.com | LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook 
 
 
ARCADIS, Imagine the result 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 


